
From: Aull, Brandy <brandy.aull@sceis.sc.gov>
To: Aull, Brandy <brandy.aull@sceis.sc.gov>
CC: McLendon, Laura <Laura.McLendon@sceis.sc.gov>

Date: 8/15/2014 10:36:20 AM
Subject: FI Monthly Reports - disregard

Please disregard the 01/2015 * FI Monthly Reports that were sent out this morning, 8/15/2014. The CG's office 
informed us that month 01 has not been closed and it will close after FM13 is closed. This will be in the next few 
weeks.
Thank you.
Brandy Aull
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